
Recreation Strategic Planning Team  -- Minutes from 3/3/08 meeting. 
 
Chairperson Tom Howard called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm in the Recreation Center. 
 
In attendance: Tom Howard, Nancy Goss, Freddi Gale, John McRae, Brian Eaton, Lisa St. 
Amand and Laurie Whitley 
 
The majority of the meeting time was devoted to discussion about Town Meeting and the 
educational tasks needed to ensure support for Article #9 and #10.  In particular we discussed 
letters to the editors in the Laconia Citizen and the Meredith News.  It is important not only to 
have letters of support but also to correct the misinformation that appeared in several letters.  
 
The other main topic was a discussion of ideas for the content of the TM presentation.  Tom will 
coordinate with the town moderator to obtain permission to give an informative presentation at 
TM. 
 
Buttons, posters and brochures are available for distribution. 
   
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 


